


impunity, and take lives. 
 
The Western Fire Chiefs Association advises putting power lines underground, and I
agree; APS must build the power line underground. 
 
- Any avoidable increase in wildfire risk is unacceptable; SAFETY FIRST
- Put all future power lines UNDERGROUND
- Preserve the beauty of the area and avoid the long-term increase in wildfire ignition risk
- APS will benefit from underground lines by avoiding wildfire risks AND benefiting from
long-term maintenance savings
 
I am unable to attend my local meeting on February 19, 2025 to protest this power line
proposal and make my opinion heard. Please consider this message my official
opposition to above-ground power lines and support for underground power lines. 
 
Thank you, 
Margot LaNoue

 
--
Margot LaNoue




